THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
PAC

DATE:
September 1, 2005

SUBJECT:
New Season Media Blitz and Results

ISSUE:

The PAC revealed it’s new season of events with a media blitz beginning with an article in the News-Enterprise on Thursday August 4, 2005…and the floodgates were opened!

FACTS

The PAC’s “Season Ticket Package” officially went on sale August 9 and the ticket orders have been flying in ever since.

Along with articles in local papers, the marketing blitz included colored inserts (designed by Hardin County Native Henry Cubero) in the Nolin RECC magazine, Kentucky Living and the Sunday, August 14 edition of the News-Enterprise. Cubero designed brochures were distributed to the Chamber of Commerce,  the Elizabethtown Visitor’s Center as well as to all Hardin County Schools employees.

 A 15 second video ad created by Unique Screen Media Advertising debuted on August 13 and plays continuously at local movie theaters prior to the playing of each film.

The new PAC website (designed by Elizabethtown’s own The Webguys) also debuted in August. A new feature offered through our updated website is online ticket ordering.  Patrons can place orders for a season ticket or individual event tickets by filling out information on the website.  The order is forwarded to the PAC office manager, Nora Sweat who begins the process.  An email confirmation is sent to the patron. The process is completed when the patron pays for their tickets with cash or check and the tickets are mailed to them or held at the PAC at “Will Call”.  This new system has streamlined the ticket process and is very user friendly.

The results of this year’s marketing have already been demonstrated through the overwhelming requests for reserved seating to the PAC’s highlight event, “Mama, A Two Woman Show”.  As of August 26, the PAC was no longer offering a Season Ticket Package because the reserved seats for “Mama” had all been sold.  General admission seating is still available in the balcony section for this event. A record 112 Season Ticket Packages were sold for this season’s events.

Another positive indicator of an excellent season at the PAC is the fact that over half of the seats for student performances have been reserved.  Seven of the season events held at the PAC offer student performances during the school day. Two performances, one of 1776 and one of Romeo and Juliet are already sold out.  These reservations equate to almost 4000 Hardin County Schools students who will be attending performances at the PAC and almost $9,000 in ticket sales.

